
APPENDIX D 
 
From: Deborah Cunningham   
Sent: 05 December 2022 20:40 
To: Licensing Shared Email  
Subject: Brazilian Cafe 88 Clarandon Road request for late licensing objection 
 
Hi 
I am a resident of Somerset road, Southsea and I am expressing concerns of the request for a 
late license, at the above bar 
I have already noticed more people walking down the road late and inebriated, raised voices 
and there has been damage to several cars in the past, I do not want this to be a regular 
disturbance. 
 
My family and I have a right to feel safe in our home at night and I believe this will put us at 
risk. 
I hope you will put the residents in this area as a priority, to ensure the saftey and wellbeing. 
If you can let me know the outcome of this please. 
Kind Regards 
Ms Cunningham 
 




